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          Reminders for parents….


   2024-2025
7th Grade Supplies:

** The list below comprises the basic necessities for 7th grade.  Individual teachers may require additional supplies.  

Notebook paper
#2 Pencils
Tabbed dividers
Blue or black pens
Red pens
1 Expo Marker (black or blue)
Highlighters
Colored pencils
Index cards (several packs)
Graph paper
TI-30Xa calculator 
Wired Headphones
  
 

 
 

Welcome back to school!  The seventh grade teachers are ready for a great year of learning and growing with your child. 

· Weekly assignments and class information will be posted on teachers’ individual CANVAS pages.

· Grades can be accessed using the FOCUS website - a link is provided on the school website.

· Please sign up for each of your child’s teachers’ Remind accounts.  This is another tool that Deerlake uses for direct communication and announcements!


· Cell Phone Policy- Cell phones should be turned off and stored during the school day starting at 8:45, this includes transition times and lunch. Electronic devices are only permitted in a classroom if the teacher has specifically allowed them.  This includes earbuds and air pods.  Phones, ear buds, and air pods are subject to confiscation if visible during the periods designated above. Confiscated items will need to be picked up by a parent or guardian in the front office.


· Please come visit us at Open House on Thursday, 
               September 5th!





		






 












The seventh grade teachers have two major grade level activities planned for this school year!  

On Friday, November 8th, all seventh graders will participate in the annual All-American Heroes Rally.   This cross curricular, community event would not be possible without the support of our fabulous parent volunteers and community partners!  Please look for more information next month about how you can participate in this amazing event! 

For our end-of-the-year trip, we will travel to Busch Gardens in Tampa.  The trip is scheduled for Thursday, April 24th. More details about this fabulous trip will be sent home later.

Participation in these special events is dependent on behavior, grade, and attendance requirements.
Dates to remember:

Open House              	        9/5
 
All American Heroes 
   Rally                                  11/8

Busch Gardens Trip	       4/24                      

Seventh Grade Events
*IMPORTANT*

For important information and updates, please be sure your email address is current in FOCUS and follow us! 
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